

Office of Hon Anne Tolley

MP for East Coast
Minister of Police
Minister of Corrections
Deputy Leader of the House

12 March 2013

Ref: Min 13 / P / 200

Mr Robert Patrick Junior Zimmerman fyi-request-777-09b93226@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Zimmerman

The Hon Anne Tolley, Minister of Police, has asked me to acknowledge and thank you for your correspondence of 6 March 2013 your questions about firearms.

Your correspondence relates to matters that are the responsibility of the Commissioner of Police. I have therefore referred your correspondence to the office of the Commissioner of Police for consideration. You will receive a response as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Inspector Mike Wright
Police Private Secretary